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June 22, 2015 
VIA EMAIL 

TO:  The Honorable Mike Bonin, Councilmember, 11th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.bonin@lacity.org 

 The Honorable Paul Krekorian, Councilmember, 5th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.Krekorian@lacity.org 

 The Honorable Filipe Fuentes, Councilmember, 7th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org 

 The Honorable Bob Blumenfield, Councilmember, 3rd District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.blumenfield@lacity.org 
The Honorable Tom LaBonge, Councilmember, 4th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.Labonge@lacity.org 
The Honorable Jose Huizar, Councilmember, 14th District of City of Los 
Angeles councilmember.huizar@lacity.org 

CC:  Adam Lid Adam.Lid@lacity.org 
 Len Nguyen len.nguyen@lacity.org 
 Andy Shrader andy.shrader@lacity.org 

Re: Council File 15-0458-S1 (Graywater Systems) 

At its June, 2015 meeting, the Mar Vista Community Council unanimously 
passed the following policy motion: 

The Mar Vista Community Council supports the motion presented by 
Councilmembers Mike Bonin and Paul Krekorian to encourage the 
installation of more graywater systems by eliminating the permit fees 
for simple systems and also instructs the Department of Water and 
Power to determine what other hurdles or issues could be streamlined 
to further encourage people to recycle water at their homes with 
graywater systems. We recommend that the motion be amended to 
include the development of an education and outreach component. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 
Bill Koontz, Chair 
Mar Vista Community Council 

 

 


